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Date:  April 4, 2024 
 
To: Offenders  
 
From:  Amber Pirraglia, Director of Prisons 
 
Subject:  Tablet Communications Update 
 
Calls will be reinstated on tablets at all facilities tomorrow, April 5th.  After discussion with the executive 
team and to promote offender communication with family and loved ones, the number of phone calls per 
day will be limited to five. 
 
 
Guidelines for calls:  
  

 Offenders will be limited to five telephone calls per day. 
 

 The phone calls will be limited to twenty minutes in length.   
 

 Calls can be made either on the tablet or the wall phone.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


